
EGG AND BEEF PRICES EXPECTED TO DECLINE IN 2016

After leading the pack of price increases for 2015, egg and
beef prices are both projected to decline in 2016, according to
the latest forecasts by USDA’s Economic Research Service
revealed at the 2016 Agricultural Outlook Forum in
Washington, DC Feb. 25 in a presentation by Annemarie
Kuhns. Beef due to favorable pasture conditions in some areas
in 2015 and lower feed prices have allowed cattle producers to
feed cattle longer and to hold cattle for herd expansion and
eggs due to a rebound from the HPAI outbreak.


